Leah Larrarte

To: Jay Agan
Subject: RE: Letter of Resignation from the Human Relations Commission

From: jeremy Culuko

Date: May 21, 2018 at 1:55:39 PM PDT

To: Courtney Chase <cchase@chulavistaca.gov>

Subject: Letter of Resignation from the Human Relations Commission

Ms. Chase,

Please accept this email as my formal resignation from the Chula Vista Human Relations
Commission. I unfortunately have some personal conflicts that prevent me from devoting the
needed attention to commission business. I have enjoyed my time on the commission and look
forward to seeing the great things the commission is able to achieve over the next few years.

Sincerely,
Jeremy Culuko





